## Rector of Charles University Invites the Members of CU FA to a Morning Informal Meeting

Breakfast with the Rector, Prof Milena Králíčková, will be held on 25 June 2024 from 9:00 to 10:00 am in room P201 in the main building of CU FA. The number of seats is limited to 10 people, and it is necessary to register in advance via a form.



Please arrive 5 minutes before the start. If the breakfast event is attended by international students or CU employees, conversation will take place partly in English.

Breakfast meetings with the Rector are intended for all members of the academic community. They are not open to the general public or journalists. Should you have any queries relating to external media, please contact the Charles University Press Relations Officer, Václav Hájek.